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Circular No. 70/2016                                            Date : 16.09.2016 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 119 dated 16.09.2016 issued by General Secretary, All India State Bank 
Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
            Soumya Datta 

          (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 

 

 

 

 

PROBATIONARY OFFICERS 

CONFIRMATION TEST – JMG-I 

 
 
You are aware that a large number of POs were unsuccessful in the previous Confirmation Test and were 
terminated from the service. The poor performance was largely on account of negative marking system. We 
had taken up the issue with the Management during CNC meetings held on 25.2.2016 at Shillong and 
26.8.2016 at Mumbai. 
 
2. We are glad to advise you that the Management has accepted our view and have advised that there will be 
no negative marking in the Confirmation Test for JMG-I and have accordingly issued e-Circular 
No.CDO/P&HRD-CM/67/2016-17 dated 14.09.2016. 
 
3. We request all the members to please make best use of the opportunity, prepare well for the Confirmation 
Test and ensure that they are through to avoid any frustration at a later date. 
 
With greetings, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
         (Y.SUDARSHAN) 
                 GENERAL SECRETARY 
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